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Julie Veldman Harris Adds Healthcare Capabilities
To Barnes & Thornburg’s Columbus Office
June 16, 2014 Columbus

COLUMBUS – Julie Veldman Harris has joined Barnes & Thornburg’s
Columbus office as a member of the firm’s healthcare department. She
previously practiced in the firm’s Chicago office.

Ms. Veldman Harris advises clients on a variety of healthcare legal
issues, including various federal and state regulatory matters,
governance, mergers and acquisitions, physician employment matters,
physician-hospital contracting, and healthcare antitrust.

“Julie brings both additional practice strengths and great energy to the
Columbus office,” said Office Managing Partner Bill Nolan. “Her skill set
and experience will be important to building the office’s healthcare
practice, and she is a great fit with what we are doing here. She will also
strengthen our ties with the 100 lawyers in our Chicago office.”

She earned her law degree cum laude from the University of Notre Dame
Law School, her BSW with a minor in Spanish summa cum laude from
Indiana University - Bloomington and is a member of the American Health
Lawyers Association.

With more than 600 attorneys and other legal professionals, Barnes &
Thornburg LLP is one of the 100 largest law firms in the country. The firm
serves clients worldwide from its offices in Atlanta, Chicago, Delaware,
Indiana, Los Angeles, Michigan, Minneapolis, Ohio and Washington, D.C.
Visit us online at www.btlaw.com or follow us on Twitter @BTLawNews.
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